
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

 

5th April 2019 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

 

I’m referring here to the 2 benches standing under the Blue Gum Trees between the top pond 
and Loerie Lane.  

 

We will be leveling and paving this area in the next few weeks.  Work will start next week and 
regrettably we’ll have to move the benches out of the way.  They won’t be moved far – but just 
out of the way. 

 

A little bit of inconvenience for a few weeks I’m afraid, but the end result will be a big 
improvement. 

 

 

Hennie du Preez 
ResCom Chairman 
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